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Christmas Hampers — We gave 

away 14 Christmas hampers in April 

to community groups. These 

hampers were bundled up by TBCC 

after a substantial donation of 

Christmas stock. Groups included TB 

Lions Club, TB Rotary Club, TB 

Primary School, TB Kindergarten, TB 

Scruffers, Jallarah Homes, Meningie 

Progress, Meningie CFS, Coonara 

Scouts, Tintinara Playgroup, 

Tintinara Pony Club, Karoonda Area 

School, El’Shaddai and Lake Albert 

Gun Club. 

Working Bee — We have had two 

successful working bees in the last 

month, one for our community 

garden and one for our shed. Our 

community garden has been given a 

new life and is now ready to plant the 

next season’s produce. Our shed has 

had a much needed clean out and 

rearranged to make room for its 

newest addition—a very shiny KILN. 

New Kiln for the Shed — Rhonda 

tutors our glass and art class on 

Thursday afternoons but now with a 

new kiln, is able to upgrade her 

classes to include slumping and 

fusing workshops. Rhonda has 

always loved working with colour and 

creating with glass and now wants to 

share her passion with you.  Have 

you ever wanted to learn how to fire 

your own creation in the kiln and 

complete astonishing glass art 

pieces, jewellery, bowls, platters and 

sculptures. Rhonda teaches many 

different techniques in a relaxed and 

inclusive environment. Call us to 

register your interest in evening or 

weekend workshops and design a 

masterpiece of your own.  For more 

information about these classes & 

workshops please call Rhonda on 

0420 396 993  

Wizard of Oz  - We had another 

great bus trip down to Adelaide to 

see Wizard of Oz with lunch at the 

Arkaba. “Loved it, lovely lunch, 

comfortable bus. Favourite part  was 

the special effects-wonderful show 

and well done.”~Beryl 

Strategic Planning Survey — We 

need your help in planning for the 

future of TBCC. We are continuing to 

grow and are looking at property 

options or possible relocation to the 

proposed combined sports club. Tell 

us your thoughts/suggestions by 

completing the survey Online at 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/

r/7RQ2JXQ or visit us at TBCC to fill 

out the survey on paper. 

Bus trip to “The Bend”, Tuesday 

May 22nd — Recently Tammy 

visited the Strathalbyn Probus Club, 

she engaged them in a presentation 

about the community. Following her 

presentation they requested a bus 

trip to The Bend Motorsport Park. 

With the TB Probus Club and TBCC 

volunteers also attending, a group of 

120 will be visiting the facility. 

CHSP — From 1st July all CHSP 

service requests will need to go 

through My Aged Care (MAC). If you 

are over 65 years (50 ATSI) or have 

a disability (not NDIS approved) and 

you need assistance with anything at 

heights-gutters, smoke detectors, 

light globes or heavy lifting with 

general garden maintenance, 

transport trips etc. Please call      

1800 200 422 to register or if you 

need help with registering, Call 

TBCC to book a time. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7RQ2JXQ
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7RQ2JXQ


Parents & carers of pre-

school age children are 

invited to come along for 

an opportunity to cuddle 

and connect through 

songs, rhymes and stories. 

Tailem Bend Community Centre  141 Railway Terrace (Po Box 203), 

Tailem Bend SA 5260   

P 08 8572 3513  E c4c@tbcc.org.au  W www.tbcc.org.au  

26th July Crazy Hair Day 

2nd August Teddy Bears Picnic 

9th August Sports Day 

16th August Multicultural Day 

23rd August Let’s move, Let’s groove 

30th August Fathers Day 

6th September Spring has sprung! 

13th September Paint with wheels 

20th September Art attack 

1st August Tower challenge 

8th August Weight challenge 

15th August House challenge 

22nd August Blocks challenge 

29th August  Paper challenge 

Tintinara Town Hall 

Wednesday 11th July 

10am-11am 

Tailem Bend Community Centre 

Thursday 12th July 

10am-11am 

July School Holidays 

Tailem Bend Community Centre 

WEDNESDAY’S, 4pm-5pm 

TERM 3-AFTER SCHOOL 

LET THE 

BEGIN 

Beat the COLD these school holidays and 
join us for a games hour including bingo, 

board games and puzzles. 





Don’t forget 

Mamma Mia the Musical! 

Wednesday 17th October 

9:30am 

$110 CHSP $120 Non CHSP  

Includes Bus, Lunch and Show 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Music Hall 2018—“Showtime” 
Sunday 5th Aug-2pm  
Wed 8th Aug-7:30pm                            

Friday 10th Aug-7:30pm 
Saturday 11th Aug-7:30pm 

Tickets will be available from 
TBCC. 

 

Boat License 

Sunday 17th June, 1pm @ Tailem 

Bend Community Centre 

Registrations start from 12:30pm 

$30 Adults, $15 for 12-15yr olds. 

 
Did you know the Tailem Bend 
Community Centre hosts Rich-
ard Dean, tax accountant, every 
year so you can get your tax 
done   locally? Richard will be 
here from June, call us to book 
your appointment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Goldie's Lunches  

12 noon Friday’s monthly  

29 June Roast pork, vegies and 

cheesecake  

27 July Shepherds Pie, vegies 

and sticky date pudding 

Cost is $10 for CHSP eligible par-

ticipants — aged 65 years and 

above (50 for ATSI) or under 65 

with a disability bookings   essen-

tial please call 8572 3513.Our vol-

unteers will call you each  month 

to remind you and see if you 

would like to attend Our Goldie's 

lunches.  

We are looking for more help-

ers for our Goldies Lunches, 

table set up, wait staff, catering 

or clean up. One Friday a 

month for max 3 hours. Any-

thing you can do, no matter 

how little or long, we’d love to 

hear from you! 

 

TBCC Memberships           

Memberships for the 2018/19  

Financial year are DUE:   

Wednesday 18th JULY 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS WAIT STAFF  

NEEDED-We are looking for vol-

unteer wait staff for an event at 

the Murray Bridge Show on 30th 

June at 4pm. Perfect for teenag-

ers who are wanting to get hospi-

tality experience and a written ref-

erence for their resume. Call 

TBCC to register your name. 

Bingo Machine Hire 

Did you know TBCC has 

a bingo machine? Bingo is a great 

fundraiser, we will loan this ma-

chine to any community group for 

a small donation. Please call 

8572 3513 for details.  

Our next BINGO session at 

TBCC will be Tuesday 19th 

June at 10am-11:30am 

 

TBCC Mini Bus 

Introducing our Bus Project      

Officer—Dani 

Warbout. Dani 

works on 

Wednesday 

afternoons and 

Friday’s and is 

here to help you with all your bus 

needs. If you have any questions, 

queries or date enquiries, Call 

Dani 85 723 513 or email-

info@tbcc.org.au  

  Staff 

  Coordinator:  Tammy Shepherd  Monday  - Friday  

  CHSP Officer:  Denise McLoughlin  Tues, Wed, Friday 

  C4C Officer:  Chelsea Coombe  Tuesday - Friday 

   

2017/18 Board of Management: 

Chairperson:  Jack Hunt  

Vice Chairperson:  Bev Moyes  

Treasurer:  Trevor Gordon 

Secretary:   Dani Warbout  

Committee:        Donna Middleton, Margo Wood, Linda   

          McDougall, Len March, Glenn Power  

Please help us share what’s happening at TBCC  

Commonwealth 

Home Support 

Packages (CHSP) 

Home and Community Care  (HACC) 


